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Labor Day - No Refusal DWI Weekend Kickoff  

Press Conference   

Hidalgo County Criminal District Attorney, Cameron County District Attorney, 

Starr County Criminal District Attorney, Willacy County Criminal District Attorney, 

McAllen Police Department, and Hidalgo County Sheriff’s Office along with other Rio 

Grande Valley Law Enforcement Agencies will join in the No-Refusal DWI Press 

Conference on Thursday September 2, 2021 9:00 a.m. at the Texas Department of 

Public Safety Regional Headquarters.  

The No-Refusal Labor Day Holiday initiative will be from Thursday September 2, 

2021 to Monday September 6, 2021. 

The DWI No Refusal Initiative is an effort to enforce DWI laws. The message is 

simple if you drink and drive you subject yourself to arrest. Police will conduct a breath 

or blood sample and anyone who refuses to provide a breath sample is subject to a blood 

sample search warrant.  

    
What: No Refusal DWI Press Conference 

When: September 2, 2021 at 9:00 a.m. 

Where: Texas Department of Public Safety Regional Headquarters 

2525 International Blvd. 

       Weslaco, Texas 
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